2017 Roundup Deer Management Hunt

November 10, 2017 through February 15, 2018

Hunters need to obtain permission to hunt from the Roundup City Offices (406-323-2804) from
8AM-5PM Monday thru Friday. The Roundup City offices are located at 34 3rd Ave West.

The Roundup Deer Management Hunt will be implemented by the City of Roundup using the following strategies to facilitate public hunting of mule deer:

•   Hunting will be in accordance with all Montana laws and regulations.

•   Hunting will be managed with safety as a primary consideration. In some locations the City of
Roundup may assign and direct hunters to appropriate sites.

•	Hunting will be restricted solely to the use of archery equipment as defined by the Archery- Only Season definitions in the Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks Big Game Regulations.

•	The hunt will take place on property owned by the City of Roundup, Jim Pedrazzi, Irene Snortland, and Green Oil Field Service as identified on the attached map.
       
•	120 Either-sex mule deer licenses only valid for the Roundup Deer Management Hunt will be available first-come first-served, limited to 2 per person.

•	These licenses will be available Tuesday, October 17, 2017 through the ALS system at any FWP license provider.  A current Conservation License and Bow & Arrow license is also required.

•   Hunters will be required to bag and properly dispose of the deer viscera at the Roundup
Landfill.

•   Hunters must report their harvest to the Roundup City Offices at (406) 323-2804.




Food Bank Donations: Hunters, particularly those who might be interested in management hunts but who do not need the meat, may have the option of donating their game to the Food Bank or a suitable charity. The local Food Bank will only receive game that has been processed by a licensed and certified processing business. Hunters can receive a tax deduction from the Food Bank for their donation.
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